
Valley Dr
Sidewalk Petition

From Lynn Rd to Existing Sidewalk

ENGINEERING SERVICES

Roadway Design & 
Construction 



Contact Information

Project Manager
Jaykumar Shah

Jaykumar.shah@raleighnc.gov
Ph: (919) 996-4173

mailto:Jaykumar.shah@raleighnc.gov


New sidewalk on the east 
side of Valley Dr from Lynn 
Rd to the existing sidewalk
on Valley Drive.

Project Location



• Currently there is no 
sidewalk on either side of 
Valley Dr.

• Sidewalk exists on Lynn Rd

Existing Conditions 



• Increase the walkability and safety in the area
• Initiated and approved through the Neighborhood Petition 

Sidewalk Program
• 21 Property Owners Petitioned

 10 Yes Votes 
 7 No Votes  
 4 Non-Responses – Not Counted

• The petition approved at the December 4, 2018 City Council 
meeting

Project Purpose



Project Map



• Proposed sidewalk from Lynn Rd to existing 
sidewalk

• Replacing/improving driveway entrances on some 
of the properties

• The sidewalk will be connected to the existing 
portion of Valley Drive.

• Some utility adjustments

Proposed Scope/Design



• Existing structures 
presented design challenges

• Temporary easements 
required on all properties 
along the project area

Project Challenges



Project Schedule

Fall 2023
• Development 

Services Review

Early 2024
• Final Design 

Submission

Fall 2024
• Start 

Construction

Spring 2024
• Advertise for 

Construction

Early 2024
• Real Estate 

Negotiations

Winter 2024
• Construction 

Complete



Questions?

Contact Information
Jaykumar Shah

Jaykumar.shah@raleighnc.gov
919-996-4173
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